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Greetings Fitzgerald Community! 

With warmer weather on its way, we are looking forward to the variety of Bond Series 
2 projects scheduled to start in the spring.  In the meantime, steady progress continues 
on the Fitzgerald High School Weight Room Addition and the Neigebaur 
Administration Building.  Both buildings are scheduled for completion in the coming 
months, and we look forward to sharing and utilizing these spaces to better support 
our students and community. 

At the Neigebaur Administration Building, 
work continues on interior renovations.  
New finishes throughout the board office 
and administrative spaces include new 
ceilings, paint, and flooring.  On the 
exterior, restoration continues with the 
installation of new metal wall panels and 
an accessible ramp at the building 
entrance.   

Recently completed work at the Weight Room Addition includes 

rough mechanical and electrical as well as the installation of 

interior and exterior door and window frames. 
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At the Fitzgerald High School Weight 
Room Addition, the exterior envelope is 
nearing completion, with exterior masonry 
walls and roof decking complete.  Window 
and door installation is underway, with 
both interior and exterior frames in place 
and glass installation approaching.  At the 
entrance to the athletic facilities, the 
glazed window wall will let in natural light 
and create a welcoming experience for 
parents and visitors. 

Improvements at the Neigebaur Administration Building 

include new interior finishes and new metal wall panels to 

match District colors at the building entrance. 


